
Dunoon 132kV Overhead Line Rebuild Project
Virtual Consultation Events

SSEN Transmission invites you to share your views with us

Virtual
Event

What is happening?

SSEN Transmission are launching a Virtual Consultation Exhibition 
to gain views and feedback on our proposals to replace the 
existing overhead transmission line between Dunoon Substation 
and Garelochhead, which connects Dunoon to the wider  
national grid.

Why is the project required?

The existing overhead line is supported by an old design suite 
of metal lattice towers (often referred to as pylons) which are 
coming toward the end of their operational life. 

Through studies looking at reconducting the line, we have 
established a requirement to rebuild the overhead line with 
different support structures to ensure security of supply.

The team will be available 
for live chat sessions on:

Tuesday 3rd November 
2020

10am – 12.30pm 

5pm – 7.30pm

How can I get 
involved?

The virtual consultation 
exhibition has been 
designed to be fully 
interactive, allowing 
for presentation of key 
project information and 
plans, as well as providing 
an opportunity to ask 
questions about the project. 

Visitors will be able to 
engage directly with the 
project team, via a live 
text chat function, where 
they can ask any questions 
they might have about 
the project and share their 
feedback on the current 
proposals.

Helen Batey
SSEN Transmission, Inveralmond 
House, 200 Dunkeld Road, Perth, 
PH1 3AQ (Return address)

Email: helen.batey@sse.com
Phone: 01925 800 833 / 07778 453 993 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the 
Community Liaison Manager:

@ssencommunity

Further information is available on the project website, where a 
link to the virtual platform will become available from Monday 
2nd November:
https://www.ssen-transmission.co.uk/projects/dunoon/


